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Comments: I am not if favor of this proposal.  Having reviewed this proposal it seems that the USFS is not

working in the interest of the general public.  It appears to profit a small minority while short changing the majority

of the public land users.  Furthermore, it is my opinion that the optics of this exchange looks bad for the USFS.

Montanans use the trail system in that area.  Taking trail access away from the public is a very negative thing to

do.  This clearly would only help the local land owners.  It seems the general public looses much more than it

gains in this deal.  All things considered this is not a wise decision and it would only serve to erode the general

public's opinion of the USFS.  Please do not do this. 


